
Holy Family Pastoral Council Meeting 

1/19/2022 

Present:  Jean Schram, Mike VanderSanden, Fr. Ryan, Chuck Hornung, Mike Immel, Chris Dudzinski, 

Brian Seil, Patty King, Mike Bauer, Julie Baltz, Lori Ludwig 

Absent: Erick Contreras, Elaine Graf, Susan Ocampo, Michelle Luebtke 

December minutes approved. 

Old Business 

Rectory update 

 Construction is progressing and on schedule 

 Some items are delayed due to supply chain 

 Move in during early May. 

 House blessing in June 

 Will probably come in over budget due to a few things that have come up 

Strategic plan Subcommittee 

 Draft of final survey draft is complete 

 Looking for diverse sample group across the parish 

 

New Business 
 

Paul Thelen provided update on Worship committee activities. 

 Hand out provided 

Facility Study will be delayed for review until February meeting 

No Lead Liaison Report outs 

Fr. Ryan brought up Sacred Heart Rectory Project. 

 Solution Center would utilize property for housing abuse victims and their children 

 7–10-year lease at $1 per month 

 Group will maintain and update facility  

 Council approved this activity 

Fr. Ryan brought up Capital Campaign for Archdiocese will begin in July through December 

 Goal is $4,000,000 

 This 140% of parish annual 

 Parish keep 60% of this campaign 

  Parish determines what to use their portion on. 

 Pledges are allowed to spread over a 5-year period 

 It’s been about 15 years since the last capital campaign was conducted 

 

Invitation was handed out for Gala on May 4th 

Closing Prayer Patty – Chuck to do prayer for February 


